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Dear Miss Robarts:
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110ctober,   1966.

At a recent meeting of the  Board of Governors of Humber Memorial Hospital,
the Governors received a rather full report of the progress of the Osler School,  from its
Chairman,  Mr.  C.  E.  Conroy.

'I'he Governors  of Humber Memorial Hospital have been impressed with the
remarkable progress made in the inception of the  School,  especially in appreciation of the
many obstacles that have been encountered by you,  as the  Principal and Director of the
School,  in both a physical  sense and an administrative and academic  sense.

The Board was most appreciative,  as directors of the  sponsoring hospital,  at
the accomplishments realized in so short a time under your leadership.

At its first meeting after the  summer months,  a resolution was passed requesting
me to express the appreciation and congratulations of the Board of Governors of Humber
Memorial  Hospital  to you,  in respect to your outstanding leadership of this vitally important
project.

Our full Board is kept fully informed as to the problems and progress of the
Osler School,  and we assure you of our continued great interest and support.

Very sincerely yours,
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